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ELECTION OF VICE-CHAIRMAN OF THE IHO 
FINANCE COMMITTEE 

 
 
References:   a) FCCL No 4/2002 dated 8 October 2002 
                      b) FCCL No 5/2002 dated 27 November 2002.  
 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
As the deadline for the above-referenced FCCLs has gone by (15 December 2002), the IHB 
can now announce the final result concerning the election of the Vice-Chairman of the IHO 
Finance Committee.  
 
The IHB received 32 replies from the IHO Member States, regarding the election of the Vice-
Chairman of the IHO Finance Committee, which was between two candidates - Mr. B. 
BUSSEY from the United Kingdom and Mr. A. TALLANDIER from France.  
 
Mr. B. BUSSEY (UK) received 19 votes and Mr. A. TALLANDIER (France) received 13. 
Mr. B. BUSSEY is therefore elected Vice-Chairman of the Finance Committee for the next 
five years, in accordance with Article 11(d) of the IHO General Regulations. 
 
The IHB would like to thank those Member States who responded to the above-referenced 
FCCLs and congratulates Mr. B. BUSSEY on his election. 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
(original signed) 

 
Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS 

President 
 


